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Weekly Schedule 
Sundays 

9:30a - Disciple Groups 
10:45a - Worship 

Wednesdays 
6:30p - Family Meal 
7:00p - Bible Study 

 
Church Contact Information 

Phone: 888-CHBC903 
(888-242-2903) 

You can call or text us!  
 

 
Website: www.CHBCSherman.org 

Upcoming Events & Birthdays 
3/31 Ann Hicks Birthday 
4/5 2-4pm Mickey & Alice 
Ortez 50th Anniversary Party 
4/6 Chad Roper Birthday 
4/12 8am Family Breakfast 
4/12 5pm Texoma Emmaus 
Community Gathering 
4/12 Toby Miller Birthday 
4/16 Frankie Rushing Birthday 
4/17 7pm Last Supper 
4/18 Keith McRee Birthday 
4/20 Easter Sunday 
5/3 8am Family Breakfast 

 
Check out the Calendar on our 
website for live updates. 

 
If we missed your birthday, 
please let us know so we can 
add it to our list.  

 
'And let us consider one 
another in order to stir up 
love and good works, not 
forsaking the assembling of 
ourselves together, as is the 
manner of some, but exhorting 
one another, and so much the 
more as you see the Day 
approaching.'  
Hebrews 10:24-25 
 

CHBC Staff, Officers, 
& Teachers 

Staff 
Pastor: Toby Miller 
Associate Pastor: Chad Roper 
Administrator: Cynthia Hall 

Officers 
Finance: Cissy Saffa, Brandy 
Wilson, & Cynthia Hall 
Building & Grounds: Frankie 
Hall & Tim Saffa 
Trustees: Wanda Reichert, RL 
Calhoun, Frankie Hall 

Teachers 
Women’s Class: Jill Miller 
Men’s Class: Chad Roper 
Children: Cynthia Hall 

 
Building & Grounds 

Thank you to all who have 
helped work on the facilities 
God has blessed us with. 
Construction continues and 
the project list keeps 
growing. Check out the 
calendar on our website for 
our work schedule. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chbcsherman.org


Food Pantry 
We’re excited to report that 
the formation of a food 
pantry was approved as part 
of the 2025 budget. This is a 
small way we can show the 
community around us the love 
of Jesus while filling a 
physical need. Join us in 
prayer as we start preparing 
for this important service. 
Pray that we are blessed with 
the wisdom to carry out His 
plan and many are reached for 
the glory of our Lord! 
 
Wednesday Night Bible Study 

Come join us on Wednesday 
nights for OT Jesus, a study 
looking at how Jesus is 
revealed throughout the Old 
Testament. We’ll eat at 6:30 
then dig into the word. You 
don’t want to miss it.  
 

Parsonage Update 
Renovation of the parsonage 
is complete. The contractor 
did an excellent job and it 
is now on the market. Pray 
for a quick sale so we can 
get the sanctuary a/c units 
replaced before summer! 
 

50th Anniversary 
Come join us in celebration 
of Mickey & Alice Ortez’s 
50th anniversary, with hors 
d’oeuvres, refreshments, & 
cake. This milestone 
celebration will be held in 
the fellowship hall on April 
5th from 2-4pm.  
 

Transformed Women 
On March 29th, CHBC hosted 
the 1st Annual Transformed 
Women’s Conference. Women 
from various walks of life 
and from several churches in 
the area joined together as 
the body of Christ to 
worship, share testimony of 
how Jesus transforms, and 
listen to a powerful word 
from Godly women. God moved 
in a powerful way. If you 
weren’t there, plan for 2026! 

 
'And do not be conformed to 
this world, but be 
transformed by the renewing 
of your mind, that you may 
prove what is that good and 
acceptable and perfect will 
of God.' Romans 12:2 

 
 

Last Supper 
‘Now on the first day of the 
Feast of Unleavened Bread the 
disciples came to Jesus, 
saying to Him, “Where do You 
want us to prepare for You to 
eat the Passover?” And He 
said, “Go into the city to a 
certain man, and say to him, 
‘The Teacher says, “My time 
is at hand; I will keep the 
Passover at your house with 
My disciples.”’” So the 
disciples did as Jesus had 
directed them; and they 
prepared the Passover.’ 
Matthew 26:17-19 
 
In remembrance of the Last 
Supper, we will be meeting in 
the fellowship hall on 
Thursday 4/17 at 7pm for a 
Passover Seder Lord’s Supper 
as Jesus and the disciples 
did then.  
 

Texoma Emmaus Gathering 
CHBC is hosting a Texoma 
Emmaus Community Gathering on 
4/12. All church members are 
welcome. Ask Toby or Chad if 
you would like information.   


